
December 22nd & 29th, 2019

St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule
Sunday 12/22 – 4th Sunday of Advent
9:00am +Mildred “Pat” Tapko by Katherine Novak
&   Family

Monday 12/23 – Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Tuesday 12/24 – Vigil of the Nativity- Christmas
Eve Mass
4:00pm For the Deceased member of the Mikula
Family by Rosemary Dotson
The Tamburitzans will be playing before and during
Mass

Tuesday 12/24 – Vigil of the Nativity- Christmas
Eve Mass
6:00pm   At St. Ann’s Church

Wednesday 12/25 – Christmas
10:00am At St. Ann’s Church
NO mass at St. Cyril’s

Sunday 12/29 –The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary
and Joseph
9:00pm For Father Carlyle on his 70th Birthday Jan.
2, 2020

Monday 12/30 - Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00 pm

Wednesday 1/1 – The Solemnity of Mary, The
Holy Mother of God
10:00 am At St. Ann’s Church
NO Mass at St. Cyril’s

Sunday 1/5 The Epiphany of the Lord
9:00 am St. Cyril’s Parishioners

Lectors
12/22 Genevieve Pinter
12/24 Carol Sheehan
12/29 Carol Sheehan
1/5 Lisa LeMay
Weekly Offering
Dec. 8 & 15,  2019 $2,317.00
Mass Stipends 20.00
Religious retirement 252.00
Immaculate Conception                        60.00
Donations 300.00
Coffee Sales                                        198.00

Please pray for the sick and suffering members
of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff Workman,
Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson,
James Collins, John Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy
Halastik, Patricia Cholak Weaver, Charles and
Mary Lou Woods,  Annie Moran,  Suzanne
Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, Michael
Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene Sampson, Bill
Ramsey and Jack and Mary Beal, Bob and
Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty and Cody
Meyers.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The annual Altar Society Christmas Brunch
and Party was held December 8, 2019. Father
Carlyle joined the ladies till he had to go to St.
Ann's for Mass. The party committee did a great
job with providing salad, sandwiches, soups and
various desserts. We played a "Christmas" Family
Feud game testing our Holiday knowledge.
Diapers, baby blankets and clothes were collected
for Rachel House. Mary Puhr delivered them the
next day. Their staff was very appreciative of the
Altar Society's continued generosity.

Today, December 22 after 9:00 am Mass, we
will be cleaning Church in preparation of
Christmas Eve Mass. Anyone available to help
carry Christmas decorations up from the
basement and/or help decorate for Christmas
would be appreciated. Many hands make light
work!!

St. Cyril's traditional Christmas Eve Mass
with the Sugar Creek Tamburitzans will be at
4:00 pm. Please join us 20 minutes before
Mass to enjoy their beautiful music. We also
encourage you to invite family as well as
friends in the community to come and share in
our wonderful traditional celebration.

Altar Society Sunday is January 5, 2020. The
rosary will be said beginning at 8:30 am before
Mass. There will be no meeting this month.
Altar Society dues of $1.20 per year will be
collected in January.

CCRC Sunday will also be January 5. The
donation container is in back of Church. Please
be generous as all money received goes to
needy residents in Sugar Creek

St. Cyril's 2020 calendars are available in
back of church. We thank Dignity Memorial
Noland Road Chapel for providing them for our
parish.

For bulletin announcements or events please
contact Mary Puhr at 816-769-5177 or email
her at dwmkphr1@swbell.net. The bulletin is
available for online viewing at St. Cyril’s
website https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins

The City of Sugar Creek will proudly
celebrate their 100 year Centennial
Anniversary in 2020. The Centennial
Committee will kick off the year with a Chili
Dinner Fundraiser to be held on Saturday,
January 4, 2020 from 12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
at the Moose Lodge located at 504 North
Sterling, Sugar Creek, Mo. Come and enjoy a
bowl of chili and a drink for $5.00.  Desserts
will be available for sale for $2.00 each.
Proceeds from the dinner will be used for
special celebration events during 2020. A
sampling of Sugar Creek historical items will
be available for viewing as well as Centennial
t-shirts and information about upcoming
events in 2020.

Catholic Charities of KCSJ would like to wish
many blessings of the season on all the parishioners,
families and friends of the diocese. It is our hope that
you’re able to share in the birth of Our Lord with those
you hold most dear and welcome in a healthy, happy
and prosperous New Year. It is through your
generosity that we’re able to meet the needs of so many
throughout the year. May this season be filled with
joy, love, peace and family.

In the Welcome Center, we see the life-changing
impact generosity has on the lives of our clients. In
gratitude for what they receive, many clients give back
to the agency with the time, talent, and treasure
they gain through our services, thereby creating a
continuous cycle of generous giving. In this season of
giving, we boldly ask you to consider becoming a
monthly donor to Catholic Charities of Kansas City-St.
Joseph. Just $50 per month provides food for a family
who didn’t otherwise know where their next meal was
coming from. Your gift, no matter the amount, quite
literally saves lives. To become a monthly donor
please contact Lynn Lichte, Donor Stewardship
Specialist at 816-659-8243 or llichte@ccharities.com.


